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                                 ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 25th January 2019
Nursery Admissions

The process for Nursery Admissions for September 2019 has now started. School will allocate places to children, who become 4 years old between 1st September 2019 and 31st August 2020 (therefore born between 1 September 2015 and 31st August 2016).

[bookmark: _GoBack]For the first time, a second allocation of places will take place in January 2020 for children who become 4 years old between September 2020 and December 2020 (therefore born between 1st September 2016 and 31st December 2016).
Parents will be notified in writing the week commencing Monday 11th March 2019.

Parents must inform school no later than Tuesday 26th March if you wish to accept or decline the place.
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Attendance week beginning 
14/1/19:
Owls 96.4%   0 late marks 

Hedgehogs 96.1%  7 late marks

Rabbits 96.0%  5 late marks

1A 97.3%       15 late marks

1B 95.5%       6 late marks

2A 100%    8 late marks

2B 96.6%     7 late marks

3A 98.5%     18 late marks

3B 98.9%     10 late marks

4A 96.8%     8 late marks

4B 100%   11  late marks

5A 98.6%    6 late marks

5B 97.7%    8  late marks

6A 97.9%    2  late marks

6B 98.6%    18 late marks
Well Done 2A & 4B on getting 100% attendance this week, and Well Done Owls on having no late children.
This week we had 129 late marks, which is 24 more than last week 



 
Please can we remind you our car park is for staff only!
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